
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Holidays 

We will start our summer holidays tomorrow at 12pm. Children should be dropped to their usual classroom 

in the morning. There will be a notice on your child’s classroom door in the morning, letting you know where 

you should collect him/her at 12pm. Well done to all the children. They made great progress this year. It is 

exciting now as we begin a new chapter and everyone moves to a new class.   

Good Byes 

Congratulations to Ms. O’ Connell, who is retiring after teaching in Holy Family Junior School for 32 years. We 

thank Ms. O’ Connell for her dedication to the pupils she has taught, and for the legacy of care and 

compassion she leaves behind. In September Ms. O’ Connell begins her retirement, and we wish her health 

and happiness as she starts this new adventure. 

We also wish all our First-Class pupils the very best of luck as they graduate tomorrow to the Senior School. 

We will miss them but know that they have worked hard all year and are now well ready for Second Class.  

When you drop your First Class child to school tomorrow, you will be told from which Senior School 

classroom to collect him/her later that day. 

Return to School  

The school will reopen again on the 27th of August 2025. We look forward to welcoming our pupils back again 

then.  

Thank You 

On behalf of us all in Holy Family Junior School, I would like to thank you sincerely for your co-

operation, support, and kindness to the staff and to each other during this school year. We look 

forward to working with you and your child again during the next school year. In the meantime, 

we hope that you and the children all have a happy, safe and restful Summer.     Ms. LoweMs. LoweMs. LoweMs. Lowe    
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